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California Public Utilities Commission,

As a resident of Rancho Penasquitos and a breast cancer survivor, | do not want the
“Proposed Project” for San Diego Gas & Electric's Sycamore-Penasquitos Transmission
Line, | prefer “Alternative 5”. Alternative 5 avoids the proximity of additional high-voltage to
homes and schools and the diminishment of home values due to aesthetics. In this high-
risk fire zone, the added overhead lines increases the risk of fires. The conclusion of the
Environmental Impact Report indicates that Alternative 5 is a “Superior Alternative”.

Please choose Alternative 5 for the new powerline project. This plan follows existing
roadways south of Rancho Penasquitos with no overhead sections so no homes or schools
end up with the aesthetic or health risks that an overhead 230kv line presents. It is a great
alternative.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Sincerely,
Anna Flournoy
92129

Reflect upon your present blessings—of which every man has many—not on your past
misfortunes, of which all men have some.
Charles Dickens





